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THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!
SIP AND SUPPORT EVENT

We want to thank everyone who bought tickets
to our sold-out Sip and Support event Nov. 3,
2024. We had a wonderful turnout along with
great music, wine pull, silent auction, and our
inspiring guest speakers.  We are grateful for all
the support from our team and board members. 

We had speakers including Tiffany Tucker from B.L.A.C., Inc.;
Kelly Jones and Sanaa Ragsdale from Gary Comer Youth
Education Center; and Michelle Stasi from Bridge Communities.  
They all shared their experiences, gratitude for their trips to
glenhagen farm retreat, and the impact it had on their groups. 

EVENT SPOTLIGHT: JOAN RUTH
AND SISTER GLENNA CZACHOR

glenhagenfarm@gmail.com

We are so thankful for the hard work and dedication
of Joan Ruth and her sister, Sr. Glenna for our Wine
Pull and Silent Auction. We had sold out of tickets in
the first 40 minutes of the event.  We raised funds to
help pay for students’ transportation and food fees
for future camping events.  Thank you!
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FALL VISIT:  CRISTO REY
JESUIT HIGH SCHOOL MEN’S
PRAYER GROUP
Cristo Rey had a second visit this summer as
there were so many students who wanted to
attend. It was a great way to close out our
season. 

We had twenty-one Cristo Rey students and leaders join us on
September 28 for an overnight camp event. The young men
practiced the spiritual exercises of St. Ignatius, went on hikes,
played basketball, volleyball, built their own tents, and spent time on
team building exercises.  

Please share our glenhagen contact information
below to any groups, schools, or organizations
that would be interested in booking dates with
us for next summer. We have funding for food
and transportation on a first come - first serve
basis.  We thank you for sharing! 

SPREAD THE WORD: BOOKING DATES
FOR NEXT MAY - OCT. 2025
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